
Dear reviewers, 

 

Thank you very much for your thoughtful and constructive comments on our manuscript titled 

" Insights into the history and tendency of glycosylation and digestive system tumor: A 

bibliometric-based visual analysis " submitted to World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology. 

We appreciate the time and effort you dedicated to providing valuable feedback. 

 

Reply to Reviewer #1's comments：Thank you very much to Reviewer #1 for your valuable 

feedback on this article. Based on your suggestion, we have addressed the impact of 

gastrointestinal microbiota and nutritional supplementation and included relevant literature. 

The relevant modifications can be found on page 10, and highlighted with yellow color in the 

revised manuscript. 

 

Reply to Reviewer #2's comments：Thank you very much to Reviewer #2 for your valuable 

feedback on this article. Based on your suggestion, we have supplemented and improved the 

highlights of the latest cutting-edge research results. The relevant modifications can be found 

on page 3 and 10, and highlighted with yellow color in the revised manuscript. 

 

 

We believe that the revisions made in response to your feedback have significantly improved 

the quality and clarity of the manuscript. We hope that these changes meet your expectations. 

 

Once again, we appreciate your valuable input and guidance throughout the review process. 

We look forward to hearing your feedback on the revised manuscript. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chen Huang 

2023/12/24 


